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PUC is a letter No. 11022/08/2007—NGO(PTG) dated 7t June 2010
received from the Under Secretary, GO, Ministry of Tribal Affairs, New
Delhi addressed to the Secretary (TW), A & N Administration regarding
action taken report on the 12th meeting of the Island Development
Authority (IDA) held on 19.1.2009. They have requested this
Administration to submit the action taken report in respect of point No.
10 on the decision of the IDA held on 19.1.2009 to their Ministry.

In this connection it is stated that the copy of O.M. No.
13050/4/2009-SP-CO dated 21st May, 2010 said to have been enclosed
therewith has not yet been received in this Administration. We request
the Ministry of Tribal Affairs to expedite the copy of O.M. dated
21.5.2010 to this Administration, to enable us to send the action taken
report to the Ministry. Accordingly a draft letter is put up for perusal

and approval please.
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